
 

 

 

 

 
August 16, 2021 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Listing Department.  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block- G,  
Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East) Mumbai–400 051.  
Fax No. 26598235/8237/8347.  
Symbol: DELTACORP  

BSE Ltd.,  
Corporate Relation Department,  
Listing Department,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001.  
Facsimile No. 22723121/22722037/2041  
Scrip Code 532848  

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  

 
Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

 
Further to our previous disclosures on various dates, please note that we would like to inform 
you that the Government of Sikkim has allowed reopening of the Casinos in the State. The 
Company and/or its subsidiary operating the Casino in the state of Sikkim will resume its 
operations from August 16, 2021 and will follow all the safety norms laid down by the state in 
this regards. 

 
You are requested to take the same on record.  

 
Thanking You.  

 
 Yours Sincerely, d 
   
For Delta Corp Limited  

 
 
 

Dilip Vaidya  
Company Secretary & GM - Secretarial  
FCS NO.7750 


